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Commissioner to release findings of audit of ICBC’s information sharing program 
 
 
VICTORIA—On Wednesday, September 13, 2017, at 10:30 am, Acting Information and 
Privacy Commissioner Drew McArthur will release the results of an audit into the 
information sharing agreements (ISAs) of the Insurance Corporation of British Columbia 
(ICBC). 
 
Auditors reviewed the ISAs to determine if ICBC fulfills its duty under the Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act (FIPPA) to protect the personal information of 
British Columbians.  
 
Insurance Corporation of British Columbia Information Sharing Agreements will be 
available for download at 10:30 am on Wednesday, September 13 from the OIPC 
website at https://www.oipc.bc.ca/reports/audit-compliance/ 
 
A news release will be issued summarizing the report.  
 
For more information, or to request an interview, contact:  
 
Erin Beattie 
Communications Director 
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for BC 
250 217-5010 
ebeattie@oipc.bc.ca   
Twitter: @BCInfoPrivacy 
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